
Alewife Stormwater Wetland - A Tour

Monday, November 18th 3:30pm - 4:30pm at 165 CambridgePark Drive

Join Catherine Woodbury for a guided walk through the Alewife Constructed Stormwater Wetland. Catherine is DPW’s Project Manager, will give this tour to Friends of Alewife Reservation and the public.  Come see the recently completed constructed wetland where over 100,000 plants have been installed, creating 3 levels of marsh for habitat, all a part of the 3.5 acres of wetlands which includes a stormwater basin, sedimentation forebay, swale and oxbow.  The wetland will act as the stormwater outfall allowing the sewer separation of over 200 acres in residential neighborhoods east of Fresh Pond. The wetland includes boardwalks and paths, public observation areas, an amphitheater for educational use, and is adjacent to the newly created bike/pedestrian path from Belmont to Cambridge Alewife MBTA stop. Call FAR at 617-415-1884 for more details or Catherine at 617-349–4818. Meet at 165 Cambridge Park Drive, front of building.  Please take the T, walk or ride a bike – parking is not available on Cambridge Park Drive.  For more project information see www.cambridgema.gov/theworks/cityprojects.aspx “Cambridge Park Drive Area Drainage Improvements and Stormwater Wetland Project”.
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